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! May 5th, 1924.

Mrs. F. H. Sproule,
5062 Sherbrooke Street West 
Montreal•

My dear Mrs. Sproule

îhank you for your letterof April 29th. I

In spite of any troublesome 
ae-iays I am quite sure the Mot re Dame de Grace 
•omen’s Club will help our Social Service De­

partment. 1
81I an counting on you. a

"ith kindest wishes.
aifYours faithfully.
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